
City of North Miami Beach, Florida 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

December 11, 2001 

Ms. Carol Helene 
Arch Creek Trust 
431 NW 146 Street 
Miami, FL 33168 

RE: Application to Historic Preservation Board for 
Landscaping for Historic Arch Creek Road 

Dear Carol Helene: 

file: 522.9 

As discussed at our meeting on-site of the Historic Arch Creek Road on December 7, 2001, please 
find enclosed a plan for the proposed landscaping of Historic Arch Creek Road. The plan indicates 
the proposed planting of Sabal Palms and an under planting of Fire bush. 

This application to the Historic Preservation Board will be as a companion Regular Certificate of 
Appropriateness to the Special Certificate of Appropriateness already issued for the road 
improvements. The City will complete the application forms, as the applicant, for the Regular 
Certificate of Appropriateness for the proposed landscape improvements. 

We respectfully request that if the Arch Creek Trust is in agreement with the proposed landscape 
plan, the Trust pass a resolution in support of the proposed landscape improvements. The 
resolution could then be included in the package to be submitted to the County Historic 
Preservation Board. If you are in agreement with the plan and a resolution can be adopted, please 
provide a copy to me for inclusion in the application packet. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 305-948-2966 (fax: 305-957-
3517). 

omas J. Vag •. e 
Community Development irector 
C: Gary Brown, City Manager 

Darcee Siegel, Assistant City Attorney 
Hiep Huynh, City Engineer 
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